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Complimentary Mental Health Webinar on 5/30 at 4:30 pm!  

Spotlight on an amazing Board of Director! 

We are appreciative and grateful 

 

Complimentary Mental Health Webinar on 5/30 at 4:30 pm!  

Please take advantage of our free webinar on Saturday, May 30th at 4:30 pm led by 

mental health experts. This is a wonderful opportunity to learn about the illness and 

have your question(s) answered by the experts. 

    See you all at the webinar!   Click   her e   to register for the webinar! 

  

      



 

We are appreciative and grateful!          
COVID-19 outbreak has changed our lives drastically in many ways. We all lost something to this 

outbreak and the magnitude of loss and suffering varies from person to person. As a DV agency, 

we are a witness to the magnitude of loss and suffering our clients are subjected to during this 

pandemic. As we continue to stay home for our safety, our clients are abandoned and thrown out 

of their own houses by their spouses/partners in fear of contracting the virus from them or other 

reasons such as financial crisis, unemployment etc. They are left alone out in the street with 

agony, pain, confusion, and suffering. Our agency is providing financial and emotional help to keep 

these vulnerable individuals safe and sane during their most difficult times.       

In these dire times, we turn to our community and request you to donate to our 

emergency relief fund as we continue to provide the help and services our clients 

desperately need. 

As always, we are proud and grateful to have your support at all times. Thank You!    

Note: MaiFS is open and working remotely to help the ones in need. 

                                                               

Thank you for supporting  Mai Family Services! 

 

                                          Our mailing address is: 
                                              MAI FAMILY SERVICES 

                                                             32401 W. Eight Mile Rd. 

                                                                Livonia, MI 48152 

Spotlight on an amazing Board of Director!   

                               


